D.A.V. INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, MULUND

2024-2025
Std. V. TO VIII

Ref.: D.A. V. Mulund / 2024-25/Cir-26 Date: 06.07.2024

Dear Parents,

Your attention is drawn to the following:

Please note that the teachers report in school at 7:15 a.m. It is noticed that
private transporters start dropping the children at 7:00 a.m. and leave.

Children cannot be allowed inside the school before teachers.

In view of the above and keeping safety of children in mind, you are requested to

instruct the private transporters to drop the children at 7:15 a.m. or keep them in

the vehicle till 7:15 a.m.

Hema Nair,
Officiating Princip



